
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  Anyone  interested  in  learning  more  about
Edgewood Tahoe’s hotel project may go on a
tour Oct. 21 from 3:30-5:30pm or Nov. 1 from
10:30am-12:30pm. Meet at the clubhouse of the
Stateline golf course. Or save yourself the
trouble by reading what Lake Tahoe News wrote
from having been on the tour.

• Two meetings in November are all about transportation in the
Lake Tahoe Basin. Click on flyer for more details.

• If you want to talk aquatic invasive species, then show up
for the Nov. 16 5:30-7:30pm meeting at the North Tahoe Events
Center, 8318 North Lake Tahoe Blvd, Kings Beach.

• Adam T. Spicer of South Lake Tahoe passed the Nevada bar
exam.

• Incline Village’s 32nd annual Pumpkin Patch is Oct. 22 from
10am-3pm at Incline Elementary School. There will be pony
rides,  bounce  house,  picture  booth  and  raffle  prizes.
Admission  is  free.
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